
 

 

 

 
Immunisation Team  

Derbyshire 
IntraHealth 

Genesis Business Centre 
32/46 King St, 

Alfreton 
DE55 7DQ 

Tel: 03333 583 397 (option 5) 
http://www.intrahealth.co.uk/ 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school please follow this link to 

complete an online consent form: https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/fc8bfa21 

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on Monday 4th December, 2023. The 

link will close on Monday 27th November, 2023. If your child has already had the Nasal Flu 

vaccine since Sept 2023 please disregard this msg. If you have any problems accessing the 

link please telephone 0333 358 3397 option 5. 

For more information please see: Protecting your child against flu - Information for parents 

and carers of preschool and primary school-aged children 

Many Thanks 

Immunisation Team  
Derbyshire 
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